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Dear Parents and Guardians,

I want to take a moment to thank you for the
warm welcome I’ve received during my first
couple of months at Glidden-Ralston. The
enthusiasm of our students, faculty, and staff
is truly heartwarming, and it’s clear that
everyone enjoys being part of our school
community. 

As we move into the month of October, I want 
to emphasize the important role you play in 

your children’s education. You are their primary educators, and your involvement is
vital to their success. When your children have homework, please take the time to
support them. If they are struggling in a class, reach out to their teacher to explore
how you can help. 

Additionally, I encourage you to visit with your children about their school day. This
simple act reinforces the importance of education and demonstrates that you value
their learning experiences. When you prioritize their education, you set a powerful
example that encourages them to do the same.

Lastly, I encourage you to get involved in our school community. Whether through
volunteering, attending meetings, or participating in events, your presence makes a
difference. Together, we can create an even stronger and more supportive
environment for our children. I am looking forward to meeting you at those various
activities.

Thank you for your partnership in creating a positive and supportive environment for
our students. Together, we can help them thrive!

Warm regards,

Tom Ridder
Superintendent



Go Cats!

Mr. Hjelle
PK-12 Principal

The school year is off to a great start! I’d like to thank the school and community for
the warm welcome that my family and I have received. It has been great to get to
know so many community members and students here at Glidden-Ralston.
Homecoming week has come and gone. It was great to see the community and school
pride during this week.  

Reminders:

The doors to the school open at 7:30 for breakfast and the weather is beginning
to become colder. Please do not drop your children off prior to 7:30.  

As the weather becomes colder, please send your children with appropriate
clothing. The following guidelines are listed in the Parent/Student handbook:

        *60℉ or above: short sleeves and shorts are acceptable. 
        *50℉-59℉: long sleeves and pants are necessary. 
        *49℉-40℉: coats or sweatshirts are recommended. 
        *39℉ or below: i. Snow pants, boots, winter coats, and gloves are necessary to
           play and walk on the snow. Otherwise, students will stay on hard, snowless
          surfaces.

Please do not park in the no parking area near the crosswalk in front of the school.

Parent Teacher Conferences will take place on November 5th from 4:00-7:00 and
November 7th from 2:30 to 7:00. There will not be school on November 8th. Be
looking for the electronic sign-up link in your email a couple of weeks prior to
conferences.

Chronic Absenteeism is an emphasis this year in the State of Iowa. Please reach
out if you have questions about how we are handling this here at G-R.

Dear Parents and Guardians,
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